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20th March 2023  

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers                                  

 
KS2 trip to Field to Food, Bath & West Showground 

 
On Wednesday 19th April we have arranged a KS2 trip for years 3, 4, 5 and 6 to ‘Field to 
Food’ at the Bath and West Showground. The children will be taking part in various 
workshops.  There is a website you can look at with lots of information 
http://www.bathandwestsociety.com/the-field-to-food-learning-day  
 
We will be travelling by coach and plan to leave at 9.00 am and will arrive back by home time. 
The children should be dressed in full uniform with weather appropriate coats.   They will 
need a packed lunch and two drinks for the day, to be carried in a small backpack. The 
children do not need to bring any money. 
 
The Bath and West Society are paying for entry and the transport costs.  Please complete the 
permission slip and return to the office by Friday 31st March.  If you require any further 
information, then please contact Mrs Tranter in the office. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs Beck, Miss Banks and Miss Bliss  
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